COPY.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Penchurch Sereet; E.C.3.

I.nolosures Sth April, 1949,
Dear Sir,

I have to mequaint you that just prior to
the fusion of Lloydts Fegister and the Hritish
Corparation, the latter received a request from
Messrs, DeJ. Papadimitriou “ons of Alexandria for
3Tglazgificatian survey to be held on the steamer

KAR™ o

I enclose herewlth a copy of thls request
together with a co { of the reply sent by the Iritish
Corporation, and vg 1 let you know if the Managers
decide to take the matter any fer ther,

It is observed from the Hegister Dook
that the vessel was bullt under the Soclety's survey
so that eny classification now to be granted should
be thet of ILloyd's Hegister and not of the British
Corporaiions

For this purpose a Irilling Survey would
of gourse be necessary vhich is almost precisely

similar in charscter to the Special Survey Type 4
quoted by the British Corparation,

Megntime of ocourse you should teke no
action until you are epproached but please keep me
advised of any developmen ts,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee
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